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Editor’s Highlights of December’s Events 

In closing out the year,  we began December’s events by having an early Dine-Out at  Dona  Maria’s  Tamale            

Restaurant before heading over to the LGBT Center for our monthly Board and Planning Committee Meetings.   

Then on December 13th, we had our last Bar Night Out for the year at Charlies Bar.  On Wednesday evening,      

December 20, 2017 we did a tour of the Botanical Cactus Gardens at Ethyl M’s Chocolate’s in Henderson, to see 

their Christmas Light Display throughout the Gardens.   The weather, unfortunately didn’t cooperate with us, as it 

was super windy and cold.  So, the turnout was very lite.  But for those that did go, it was quite spectacular.   On 

Christmas Day, a group of us went to Marilyn’s Café, inside the Tuscany Hotel/Casino for our Christmas dinner.  For 

those of us who don’t have family here, or don’t really have anywhere else to go, this is something we’ve done 

now for several years.   We had to cancel our monthly breakfast, as Joker’s Wild messed up and booked another 

group to use the area we normally use for our Breakfasts.  Although, breakfasts will start again starting in January.  

I’m hoping everyone had a very Merry Christmas and that the New Year will be Prosperous for all.  I’m sure there 

wasn’t one Las Vegas Prime Timer, who received a “lump of coal” in his Christmas stocking this year.  If you did, 

then it better have been worth it!  Ho-Ho-ho 
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As we welcome a new year, there will be some changes to our Las Vegas Prime Timers 

Board members.  After the Appreciation Dinner on January 13, four of our current board 

members will be retiring from their positions.   We want to thank these men for their 

dedicated service to Las Vegas Prime Timers.  

Thom Knowles and Bill Schlosser will be leaving their At Large Positions.  They have done 

a wonderful job providing us with a monthly calendar of events and planning monthly bar 

nights, dine outs and other activities. 

Michael Pyles is retiring as Membership Chairman.   He has done a fantastic job of         

updating our membership roster monthly and adding new members into our database. 

Ben Glidewell is retiring from the Webmaster position.  He has served in this position for 

several years and through his help we have been able to adopt a new website.   He has 

also  helped  us  solve  any  problems  that  we  have  encountered  with  our  two club           

computers. 

Our new Board members will be taking office on January 13. 

Gary McGough joins our Board for the first time.  We look forward to working with him in 

his webmaster position. 

Bob Williams and Dan Banul are both returning to our Board.  They have both previously 

held positions with our organization.  They will be serving as Members at Large 1 and 2 

and will schedule monthly events for our membership. 

Jim Antosh,  our current Secretary,  has agreed to assume the Membership position in     

addition to his work as Secretary. 

We are grateful that these men have stepped forward to help our organization with a 

membership of 120 men. 

I hope you can all attend our Appreciation Dinner at Joker’s Wild on Saturday, January 13.  

You can help thank our retiring Board Members and welcome our incoming members. 

Have a Happy and Healthy 2018. 

Ray Plummer, President 
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Bar Night Out for November 29th, 2017  -  Badlands Saloon                                                                                        

NOTE: These pictures were not sent in time to make last month’s issue, so I’m putting them in this month’s. 

Early Dine-Out  -  Dona Maria’s Tamale Restaurant  -  December 7, 2017 
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Board and Planning Committee Meetings  -  LGBT Center  -  December 7, 2017 

Bar Night Out  -  Charlie’s Bar  -  December 13, 2017 
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Botanical Cactus Garden Tour @ Ethyl M’s Chocolates  -  December 20, 2017 

Christmas Dinner @ Marilyn’s Café  -  December 25, 2017 

 

Since there wasn’t a Breakfast at Joker’s Wild Casino here’s a cute joke instead of pictures  

A lady walks into a bank in New York City and askes for the loan officer.  She says she’s going to Europe on business 

for two weeks and needs to borrow $5,000.  The bank officer says the bank will need some kind of security for such 

a loan.  So the lady hands over the keys to new Rolls Royce parked on the street in front of the bank.  Everything 

checks out and the bank agrees to accept the car as collateral for the loan.  An employee drives the Rolls Royce into 

the bank’s underground garage and parks it there. 

Two weeks later, the lady returns the $5,000 and the interest, which came to $15.41.  The loan officer says,  “We 

are very happy to have had your business and this transaction has worked out very nicely,  but we are a little       

puzzled.  While you were away, we checked you out and found that you a multi-millionaire.  What puzzles us is 

why would you bother to borrow $5,000?” 

The lady replied,  “Where else in New York City can I park my car for two weeks for just 15 bucks?” 
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                                                              Thursday  -  January 4,  2018                                          RSVP Event 

               Early Dine-Out  -  4:00 PM  -  Dona Maria Tamales  -  910 South Las Vegas Blvd.                                                            

Planning Committee & Board Meetings  -  6:00 PM  -  Board Room  -  LGBT Center  -  401 S. Maryland Pkwy 

“OTHER COMMUNITY EVENTS OF POSSIBLE INTEREST”                            
Wednesday  -  January 3,  2018 

Gay Pride Bingo  -  6:30 pm  -  Alexis Park Resort -  375 E. Harmon Ave. 

Every Monday  -  Except Holidays 

Senior Act III  -  10:00 am to 3:00 pm  -  LGBT Center  -  401 S. Maryland Pkwy. 

                                                           Saturday  -  January 13,  2018                                         RSVP Event  

Prime Timers Appreciation Banquet  -  5:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

Joker’s Wild Casino Upstairs Banquet room  -  920 N. Boulder Highway @ Warm Springs Rd.  -  Henderson, NV 

                                                                          Wednesday  -  January 17,  2018                                   RSVP Event       

Dine-Out  -  5:00 PM  -  Bagel Café  -  301 N. Buffalo Dr. 

                                                                 Tuesday   -  January 23,  2018   

                                                 Bar Night Out  -  6:00 PM to ???? -  Bastille on 3rd  -  1402 South 3rd St. 

                                                           Saturday  -  January 27,  2018                                         RSVP Event  

Breakfast at Joker’s Wild Casino  -  10:00 AM  -  920 N. Boulder Highway @ Warm Springs Rd.  -  Henderson, NV 

“Suggestion…  arrive early as they usually start taking orders around 9:30 AM” 

More Photos from Botanical Cactus Gardens Tour on December 20, 2017 
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              MEMBER’S KORNER  
 

                               BIRTHDAY LIST  

If you would like your Birthday listed in the Newsletter, 

please send the information (your name, month and day 

ONLY) to: Birthday LVPT, P.O. Box 42424, Las Vegas, NV 

89116                                     OR                             E-mail it to:  

           newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com 

 

          REMINDER TO MEMBERS  

If you DO NOT want your photo taken at events, please      

Inform the Photographer 

BIRTHDAY LIST 

        

      January  04  -  Andrew Yarina 

     January  07  -  Philip Burkhart 

     January  16  -  Richard Mence 

     January  20  -  Court  Stanley 

     January  21  -  Cliff Edwards 

     January  23  -  Don Saxbury 

     January  23  -  Ken Freeman 

     January  31  -  George Smith 

NEW MEMBERS                       

Kevin Woodall 

 

If  you wish to submit an article, ad or 

photos for the next newsletter, please 

email it to:                                           

Newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com. 

Deadline is:  January 25, 2018 
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Lvpt Board Email Addresses 

 

President@lasvegasprimetimers.com  Ray Plummer  

Vicepresident@lasvegasprimetimers.com Art Deerheim 

Secretary@lasvegasprimetimers.com Jim Antosh 

Treasurer@lasvegasprimetimers.com VACANT 

Webmaster@lasvegasprimetimers.com  Gary McGough 

Eventschair@lasvegasprimetimers.com VACANT 

Hospitality@lasvegasprimetimers.com Walter Milicich 

Membership@lasvegasprimetimers.com VACANT 

Atlarge1@lasvegasprimetimers.com Bob Williams 

Atlarge2@lasvegasprimetimers.com Dan Banul  

Newsletter@lasvegasprimetimers.com Art Deerheim 

2018 Board Members                                                                    

Las Vegas Prime Timers 

President                                     

Ray Plummer 

Vice President and            

Newsletter Editor              

Art Deerheim 

Secretary                      

Jim Antosh 

 

VACANT 

 

No Picture  

Available at 

this time 

Treasurer               Webmaster                  

Gary McGough                    

 

VACANT 

Events Chairman              

 

VACANT 

Membership Chairman       

 

No Picture  

Available at 

this time 

Member at Large   1      

Bob Williams 

Member at Large  2       

Dan Banul 

 

No Picture  

Available at 

this time 

Hospitality Chairman      

Walter  Milicich 


